
Announcements  

August 24, 2025 
 

The Faith & Fellowship Ministry Members are serving the community meal 
today. If you are interested in sponsoring a meal, contact Georgia Kingsley.  
 
Bro. Ray, it is so good to have you back celebrating mass with your 
kindness, humor, and gentleness. Thank you for being here to celebrate 
Paul! 
 
CSA is here! If you have any questions about how to donate, please contact 
the office. This is by far the biggest fund raiser for the parish. As of today, 
we are only at 66% of our goal. 

Please see today’s Vigil for information on many upcoming events within our 

family and the entire Archdiocese of Detroit.  

The deadline every volunteer in our parish to complete the required Protecting 

God’s Children program session and criminal background check is fast 

approaching. Please see the information in today’s Vigil if you wish to continue 

volunteering after September 8, 2025. 

Just before the final blessing today, the ushers will do a special second collection 

for the people of Gaza. This request has come directly from Pope Leo, the United 

States Conference of Catholic Bishops, Archbishop Weisenburger and all bishops 

and priests in the Archdioceses of Detroit. All funds from this special collection 

will be shared by one two charities: “Catholic Relief Services” who are on site 

and partnering with local Church entities to provide food, shelter, financial 

assistance, hygiene supplies, and trauma assistance; or “Catholic Near East 

Welfare Association” who are providing vital emergency humanitarian relief and 

medical care for the sick, malnourished, and wounded. Your generosity is an 

opportunity to serve Christ Himself! 

Everyone is invited to come celebrate Fr. Chris at a farewell gathering on August 

29, 2025 at the Sacred Heart Activities Center at 6pm. St. Charles members are 

asked to please call or email the rectory to RSVP no later than August 26, 2025. 

The phone number and the email address are in the bulletin. 

There is a notice from St. Clare Montefalco on the back table for anyone who is 

interested in their school. 

 


